City of Tacoma
Public Works Department

Notice of Public Hearing
Tuesday, September 20 at 5:30 PM
Tacoma Public Utilities Auditorium

Proposed sale of approximately 1.52 acres of residential property located at 560 SR 410, Enumclaw,
Washington

A public hearing has been scheduled regarding a proposed sale of real property owned by the City of
Tacoma, Department of Public Utilities, Water Division to George and Mary Roach. This property is a
1.52 acre parcel thatincludes a single family home and 2 garage/shop buildings. The City no longer

needs this property for operational purposes.

For additional information, please contact Gloria Fletcher at (253)502-8573
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